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ADVISORY NO. 238 
 

_ _ _ 
 
 
TOPIC:  YEAR 2000 COMPLIANCE OF ELECTRONIC TRANSACTIONS 

 
 
 The attached outlines how the Commission will implement the modifications necessary 
to prepare for the Year 2000. 
 
 All questions regarding Year 2000 Compliance should be addressed to: 
 

Phil Darby 
Chief, Mainframe Applications Development 
Management Information Systems Division 

(512) 912-2633 


